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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Liability Insurance Requirements 

Date published: January 7, 2022 

Reminder: 2021 LVAA Insurance Requirement  

As previously communicated in the October 18, 2021 notice, shops were advised to submit their 

updated insurance policies by January 31, 2022, the end of the six month grace period. 

As per section 4.4(a) and (b) of the 2021 Light Vehicle Accreditation Agreement, all Accredited Repair 

shops must update the following two Liability Insurance policies to five million Canadian dollars 

($5,000,000.00). 

 Comprehensive General Liability Policy 

 Garage or Dealers Liability Policy which includes third party liability 

All Accredited Repair shops must email a copy of each of the above insurance policies to 

partners@mpi.mb.ca no later than January 31, 2022. 

If you have already submitted your updated policies, no further action is required. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Accredited Repair department. 

 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-Liability-Insurance-Requirements-Oct-2021.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Policies_Procedures/2021-LVAA.pdf
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